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Comments: I am writing to urge USFS to let ANILCA permits for cabins in the wilderness lands it manages to

lapse.  The cabins were never intended to persist in designated wilderness and their ongoing presence runs

counter to the intent of the wilderness designation.

Please leave the present policy on the non-wilderness use intact and phase out the intruding cabins as was

originally intended.

Thank you for your careful consideration of my views. 


